
“Grab and Go” breakfast and lunch WILL BEGIN ON MONDAY. Students will be 
charged for the meal just as they would on a regular day. Those on free or 
reduced lunch will continue to receive that service as normal. Students can pick 
up their meals at school and take them back home to eat. The school lunchroom 
will NOT be open. We are looking into delivery options for those in need.

Directions for “Grab and Go” Breakfast:

1. Breakfast will be served from 8-9 a.m.
2. Pick up food at the parent drop-off located at the front of

the school.
3. Our lunch ladies will be there to give you your food after

you give them your student’s lunch number.

Directions for “Grab and Go” Lunch:

1. Call or email the lunch department before 9 a.m. to let them know
your child will be eating lunch 801-754-3611. Or you can email 
tracy.hamilton@nebo.edu. 

2. Lunch will be served from 11-12.
3. Pick up food from the parent drop-off located at the front of 

the school.
4. Our lunch ladies will be there to give you your food after

you give them your student’s lunch number.
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